
Village Hall & Drakes School 

Report by Louis Allan 

The next meeting of the Village Hall trustees will be held on Monday 22 July. 
 
Drake’s School has reported that since opening the Pre School at Drake's School the 
numbers have grown steadily throughout the year.  

 
The PTFA raised money for the new climbing frame that was opened a few weeks ago by 
the PTFA Chair, Heather Houston. The parents were invited to the opening and enjoyed a 
cream tea while the children enjoyed the new equipment. 
  
The children have recently enjoyed an Art Day, welcoming an Artist to work with all the 
children, along with the pupils from Otterton Primary School.  

 
The pupil numbers for the school remain stable for next year, and both staff and children are 
looking forward to the summer holidays after another positive year at Drake's Primary 
School. 
 


